
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Sedgwick 
 

The selectmen of the town of Sedgwick will hold a 

public hearing at the 

Sedgwick Town Office, 719 N. Sedgwick Road,  

on Thursday, August 15, at 7 p.m. 

to discuss and vote on the consent agreement 

between 

the Town of Sedgwick and The Maine Trust. 
 


